
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2019 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Teacher at Friars  

Start date: September 2019.  

Thank you for looking at our advert.  

We are looking for an ambitious, dedicated teacher ready for a challenge. We are a vibrant 

inner city school serving an area of deprivation. We have the most delightful and lively 

children who deserve the best. 

We were judged in May 2018 by OFSTED as a good school with outstanding personal 

development and welfare but are no means complacent in our approach, ethos and attitude.  

You will need to be a passionate and caring teacher, ready to take a step forward in your 

career. There is flexibility in which year group the successful candidate teaches. We will 

make our offer based on the skills, experience and interests of the best candidate. 

We will meet your ambitions if you feel you can support and nurture the ambitions of our 

children. 

Please take the time to read all the additional downloadable information regarding the post 

and to look at our website (www.friarsprimaryschool.com). If there are any further questions 

please contact me through the school office. 

If you would like to visit the school before the closing date, please contact me via email or 

phone. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Justin Burtt 


